
 

 

The CITY OF PERRYTON has three (3) mid-level 
career positions available for qualified individuals 
seeking an excellent opportunity in an 
organization that values work/life balance and 
provides competitive pay with a full complement 
of excellent benefits.   

Purchasing Agent/Director of City Services:  
Manages City support services, responsible for 
purchasing, accounts payables, material 
acquisition, warehouse, mobile repair shop, etc. 
Requires related experience and college degree 
preferred.  

Computer Technician/Web Manager: Performs 
technical system maintenance, trouble-shooting 
and support for variety of computers and 
operating systems, and create, build and maintain 
website. Requires related experience and 
technical education or training.   

Assistant Director of Public Works: Reports to 
Director of Public Works, assisting with 
consulting, oversight, and management of 
projects, coordinates and estimates construction 
activities, communicates with regulatory 
authorities and public.  Experience with water, 
sewer, gas utilities desired.   

Preference given to applicants with college 
education in related fields.  Competitive pay 
D.O.Q. For more info, contact Kathy Styles, City 
Secretary, City of Perryton (806) 435-4014. 

 


